Planning Committee Business during the Covid 19 crisis

November 2020 Outcome

1. Consultations on planning applications

There have been no new planning applications received for consultation since the November business sheet was circulated.

2. To consider the publication of an advice note on commenting on planning applications

The deadline for comments on the draft final version was 1st December. One comment was received agreeing the content. Attached is the final version for your information. Please note that the temporary arrangements in place during the pandemic have been added as previously advised.

It will now be added to the Parish Council's website and I suggest that reference is made to it in the next edition of the parish magazine. It is obviously too long to be reproduced in full.

3. Review of Planning Log

Logs 784 and 785 were noted.

Jim Quinn

Assistant Parish Clerk, Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Council

9/12/20

Please note I will be on leave from 15th December to 2nd January inclusive.